Courtesy Visit by Her Excellency Madam Ambassador Cowley

Her Excellency Madam Ambassador Joanne Cowley from the Australian Embassy in Pohnpei, paid a courtesy visit to the National Public Auditor, Mr. Haser Hainrick on January 13, 2022.

The National Public Auditor welcomed her Excellency the Ambassador at his office and in response to her questions, highlighted on the mandate and various activities of the Office of the National Public Auditor (ONPA).

Her Excellency the Ambassador expressed her gratitude to the Public Auditor for the very important role that the ONPA plays in promoting public accountability, transparency and better practices.

Kelly Samuel, Chief Investigator; Miriama Naivalu, Audit Manager; and Franny Johnny, Administrative Officer were also present at the meeting.



Figure 1: From left to Right: Franny Johnny, Haser Hainrick, Ambassador Cowley, Miriama Naivalu, and Kelly Samuel